

Abe Wolkofsky, Bronx Chapter #23

130 West Kingsbridge Road, Room 4B-47 Bronx, New York 10468 (718) 584-9000 Ext. 3653

P.O. Box 561 Bronx, New York 10468-0708

Abigaile Taylor, DPA Commander

Richard Castellano Adjutant

Johnny Maiello Treasurer

Louis Alers Senior Vice

Allan Wilder 1st Jr. Vice

Andrew Miller 2nd Jr. Vice

Russell Oaks 3rd Jr. Vice

Jeffrey Hunter 4th Jr. Vice

Manuel RodriguezJudge Advocate

Calvin Wilson Chaplain

Vincent Moccia Sergeant at Arms

Jackie Thomas Secretary

Kenneth Harrington
Trustee

Paul Gill Trustee

Johnnie H. Williams, Jr Trustee

Building Better Lives for America's Disabled Veterans

Dear Comrades:

We who serve the **Hospitalized Veterans** thank you for your past generosity and ask for your continued support. We are extremely grateful for the contributions you sent last year. Without the help of people like you, none of our programs would be possible. The Hospital programs are a great success. Your contribution will bring a bit of joy and cheer to our Hospitalized Veterans during the holiday season and throughout the year.

Every year at this time we make once year **Hospitalized Veterans Fund Appeal**. This fund will help us to continue our programs on behalf of all comrades I the VA Medical Center. Your gift may help provide the veterans with special activities, which prove beneficially to their morale. Your gift may help provide the veterans with special activities', which prove beneficial to their morale. In addition, it will help veterans that need transportation to VA clinics and hospitals for treatment.

We need help very badly with the hospitals in our area, which are full to capacity with Disabled Veterans, especially those from our present conflict.

With the approach of the Christmas, Chanukah, and other Holidays, we hope you will not forget our comrades in the VA Hospitals. Your **Donation** will make it possible for us to visit these comrades, to let them know that they are not forgotten. It means everything to our heroes to simply know we care.

We do our best to support those who protect our freedom and those who continue to do so around the world. Please send your contribution large or small, payable to the DAV Chapter #23 in the enclosed envelope. Thank you in advance for your kindness, I remain, as always, your friend.

Sincerely,

Abigaile R. Taylor

Commander- Chapter #23

Richard Castellano
Adjutant/Hospital Representative

PS: We are a Non-Profit Organization, Chartered by Act of Congress. No professional promoters or outside interests benefits from your contributions. Incorporated by a special Act of Congress.

We must Never Forget Our Veterans

Enclosed is my contribution of \$10	\$15	\$20	\$25	\$50	\$100	other \$
Name:						
Address:						